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MINUTES OF THE TENTH ANNUAL MEETING OF THE DIRECTORS OF THE STEPHEN T. MARCHELLO SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION
The tenth annual meeting of the directors of the STEPHEN T. MARCHELLO SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION, held at Bridge Center, 9233 Park Meadows Drive, Lone Tree, Colorado, in the Board Room Number 1 on the 27th day of June, 2008 at 9:10 A.M.

The following persons were present:  Mario Marchello, Franci Marchello, Suzi Anderson, Jenny Curry, Dr. Brian Greffe, Tanner Randall, Dorothy Mauro, and Hugh Kim.  The meeting was called to order by Franci Marchello, President.  
Franci gave introductory remarks.  Scott and Monica Foels couldn’t be here.  Cindy Charlton would like to join the board.  Suzi’s Anderson’s daughter, Tracy, wants to help out on the board.  


Old Business
Mario Marchello read minutes from last years meeting.  It was moved that the minutes be accepted as corrected by Dorothy Mauro. The motion was seconded by Jenny.  It passed unanimously. 
Hugh read the treasurer’s report.   Jenny Curry moved that the treasurer’s report be accepted as read. The motion was seconded by Brian Greffe.  The motion was approved unanimously.  
We reviewed the applications and letters.
The board voted to have the fundraiser at Garcia’s next year.  

Suzi Anderson will check on a bowling alley for this year for September or October.

New Business: 
We discussed dropping our registration as a non-profit corporation in California and Arizona because we don’t get any donations or grants from those states.  The motion was made by Jenny Curry seconded by Hugh Kim to drop Arizona and California.  It was approved unanimously.
We discussed having a banquet again for the scholarship winners.
Brian Greffe will Dave Cohen contact to help with fundraising.
There being no further business, on motion duly made by Dorothy Mauro and seconded by Jenny Curry and carried, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 P.M.



__________________________________   
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